
Resources for the United Reformed Church 

A number of people have been concerned that resources should be made available which can inform 

our Church’s discussion of same-sex marriage. The collection of resources here is not a closed list, 

and there is no suggestion of the material included carrying any stamp of approval, from me or 

anyone else. In this folder are opinions, thoughts, material and comment, in the hope that some of 

you may find some of it useful. 

If you know of other material that you think could be usefully added, please let me know. I am, 

however, keen to avoid two dangers: accumulating a massive list, which will intimidate people by its 

extent; or gathering material that is dominated by one point of view. 

 

John Proctor 

john.proctor@urc.org.uk 

September 2014 
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